shawn wilson <tridentsw@att.net>

To kaileungsl@yahoo.com Mar 16, 2016 at 1:03 PM

Commissioner Leung

Below is the email I sent to your Council colleague, Councilmember Benny Lee.

I just wanted you to have a copy.

Thank you

Shawn Wilson

Councilmember Lee

Just so you know.

On Thursday's Planning Commission Agenda, Item 7. A is the Green House Market Façade Improvement Project that I have been assisting with for some time.

Thank you again for meeting with us at Porkys several months back.

Just so you know, Weingarten Realty took your comments serious and incorporated some of your ideas and resubmitted the updated plans to staff.

Staff, did not seem to keen on it.

However, Weingarten wants to move forward and see if the Planning Commissioners agrees or disagrees with Planning Staff.

Personally, as someone who grew up close by and saw that corner transform from a nursery, then to commercial and now to a "not so appealing Shopping Center",I think commitment at the cost of the property owners (Weingarten Realty is committed to spend over 800K on this), is an improvement.

I was going to send an email to the planning commissioners but did not see their emails on the website.

If you want to give your appointee to the Planning Commission a heads up on this, it would be greatly appreciated.

Any questions let me know.

Thanks Shawn

510-710-6248